Scott Hay

From: Jason Wall <jwall@ausgrid.com.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 19 February 2019 2:12 PM

To: Scott Hay

Cc: Development/Ausgrid; Tim Knight; Paul Nakhle; Property; Keiran Fleming
Subject: HPE CM: RE: Notice of exhibition - Kyeemagh Public School (SSD 9391) - Ausgrid
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Hi Scott,

We note the proponent has contacted Ausgrid to determine that a new substation is required for the development
(Per Section 5.6 of the EIS).

Ausgrid also has 132,000V underground cables present in Jacobson Ave and recommends the proponent obtain the
plans through DBYD and refer to Ausgrid Network Standard NS156 regarding working near these cables. We note
the proposed mains water connection will need to cross these cables and suitable construction arrangements will
need to be in place to enable this to be completed safely.

Thanks,
Jason Wall

Program Development Manager
(02) 9269 7133



